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Ottawa, June 10, 1935.

Dear Sin
On the request of the Rt. Hon. Arthur 

Melghen I beg to acknowledge receipt of Draft 

of Memorandum from the ffwlfow Albert Board of

Trade, with regard to the proposed Kelvlngton 

extension of the O.H.R., and to say that the 

representations therein oontained will receive 
hie most oareful consideration.

r*

Toure faithfully,

Private Secretary.

John P. Ourran, Ksq.,

Secretary, Prince Albert Board of Trade, 

Prince Albert, Saak.
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